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Upcoming
Meetings and Events



WINTER BLUES DINNER
Thanks to Kay Gray and her friends with a love of the flamingo theme, we had a

delightful dinner after church on February 23. Many of the enthusiastic
attendees looked very festive with summer clothing and Hawaiian shirts.
The fellowship hall was full and the dinner delicious. As always, we thank

Sue Bowden and her dedicated workers for making these events
happen so smoothly. We might even boast

about the great cooks at FBC!

YOUTH GROUP NEWS
After a very successful Superbowl party for youth at the church, we are pleased to see the

youth group growing again. Andrew and Amanda both are working hard in this effort and reaching
out to the youth in the community. They are meeting weekly now on Sunday evenings at 6:30. Knowing Andrew,

he has great plans ahead for some special activities! Please continue to pray for the youth and our workers.

EASTER CANTATA

       COIN COLLECTION BOXES FOR HIS LIGHT FOR HAITI
                        The need for food is very great at the school in Hatte Borel, Haiti. With such civil
unrest there, providing a meal of rice and beans to the 233 children daily at school is a necessity.
Janet Grant spoke at the recent Ladies Breakfast and financial support is so needed and appreciated.
We invite any of you to contribute to the ministry on a regular basis.. but... in addition, we are passing
out little collection containers to our church families. We encourage you to put pennies, nickels, dimes,
                                             quarters....on a regular basis. We are SO blessed in this country with

abundance! This is a visible way to be grateful for what we have
and to share with and pray for those who have so little. Let's plan
to bring the containers in on the first Sunday of each
month, collect the coins in a large visible jar, and be
amazed at what we can offer together! It is

truly a joy to belong to such a caring and
generous congregation.

“And the King will answer them,
‘Truly, I say to you, as you did it to one of the least

of these my brothers, you did it to me.’
- Matthew 25:40


